
Elizabeth Huntley
Portland

Dear Members of the Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry Commission,
I write today to submit my support of LD 1075, An Act to Protect Public Lands. 

As a lifelong Mainer I have watched with dismay as more and more of our beautiful 
state and resources are being outsourced to opportunists whose only interest is the 
profit they can extract from Maine. We, the people who have lived in and loved our 
state for many years, are losing our ability and constitutional right to have input. 
When we try to have our voices heard we are fought by high-powered lobbyists and 
lawyers with very deep pockets who spend endless time and money to silence us.
Please, I implore you, our trusted elected officials, to support LD 1075, and establish 
rules to ensure that our Maine constitution is upheld. We NEED you, our elected 
representatives, to be our voice, and not tolerate this incessant barrage of outside 
interests. 
Thank you for your support.


